
 

 

 

 

TO:  Howard County Employees 

 

FROM: Lonnie R. Robbins 

  Chief Administrative Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Mobile Covid-19 Testing Bus - Update 

 

DATE:  November 9, 2021   

 

This communication was sent via global email to Howard County employees on Tuesday, 

November 9, 2021 at 10:21 a.m. 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

First Call will no longer have their testing bus at the George Howard Building on Wednesdays. They will 

be on Route 40, four days per week. 

 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday from noon – 7:00 p.m. at the location below: 

 

Small Miracles Animal Rescue 

10236 Baltimore National Pike  

Ellicott City, MD 21042  
 

Please contact Deb Poquette at dpoquette@centennialmedical.com if you have questions.  
 

Let’s continue to work together to keep our workplace and community safe. 

 

Thank you. 
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